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Electricity 
&Water 

I PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF 
GUNGAHLIN SEWER VENTILATION STACKS 

The ACT Electricity & Water Authority has prepared a Preliminary Assessment on 
the environmental factors relating to the proposed construction of a sewer 
ventilation stack near Mirrabei Drive and Gold Creek Substation and a sewer 
ventilation stack near the intersection of Horse Park Drive and Ginninderra Drive. 

The Assessment outlines: 
the reason for the proposal; 
the existing environment; and 
the impacts of the proposed project. 

The purpose of this advertisement is to invite public comment on the 
Preliminary Assessment in order to ensure that the proposed work satisfies 
community concerns. 

Copies of the Assessment may be obtained free of charge dur~ng normal 
business hours by contacting: 

Mr Joe Zappia 
(06) 248 3835 

Copies of the report are available for public inspection dunng normal business 
hours at: 

ACTEW Advisory Service Northern Services Centre 
Ground Floor, ACTEW House 1 2 Hosk~ns Street 
221 -223 London Circuit Mitchell ACT 291 1 
Canberra ACT 2601 

Written submissions should be forwarded by 3 October 1994 to: 

Design & Technology Branch 
ACT Electricity & Water 
GPO Box 366 Canberra ACT 2601 

Attention: Mr J Casson 

John Neal 
Chief Engineer 
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